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Reminders

Coming soon!     Look out for information being sent home in the New
Year about our upcoming K-2 art show and 3-5 art show.

Wishing all a Happy Holidays and restful winter break!
 

Looking forward to creating lots of fabulous 
art in the New Year! 



Kindergarten 1st Grade

4th Grade

2nd Grade 3rd Grade

5th Grade

Artists finished creating
winter wonderlands by

using oil pastels and
watercolor resist

techniques. Next artists will
begin exploring clay and

different ways we can use
clay to create 3D

sculptures.

Artists continued to work on
their collaborative murals

of animals in their habitats.
Next artists will create word

art using words from their
animal habitats using oil
pastels to create a frame

for their mural.

Artists finished creating
their paintngs of New York
City using tempera paint

and multiple paint brushes.
Next artists will create clay
pots using coiling, slipping

and scoring technques.

Artists began working on
artwork inspired by their

ultimate silly sandwich. 3rd
graders will use color pencil

techniques and mixed
media materials to create

visual texture in their
artwork.

Artists will continue
exploring color value with
their landscape paintings.
Next artists will move into
their clay unit where they

will learn about pinch pots
as well as coiling, slipping

and scoring to create
animal/creature pots.

Artists wrapped up their
extensive self portrait unit

and are excited to move
into their clay unit in the

New Year! Artists will create
fake food vessels using

multiple clay techniques
including slipping and

scoring.


